
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Diane Cordell. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, March 15, 2022 1 :45 PM 
'Diane Cordell' 
Consumer Contact 
RE:Docket#20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/15/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01880-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Diane Cordell <diane.cordell.yyz@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 1:43 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Re: Docket #20200226-SU 

I am a property owner on Little Gasparilla Island within the proposed service area of Environmental Utilities, 
EU, Docket #20200226-SU. 

I formally request that the PSC denies EU's application for wastewater service. I oppose the EU's proposed 
central sewer system. 

I have the following concerns: 

Financially, I am concerned about the uncertain hook-up costs, the proposed monthly service fees which are 
much higher than mainland wastewater fees, the added costs that homeowners will have to incur such as 
electrical panel installation costs, the cost of a generator which will be required by all homeowners to keep the 
system running during power outages, the cost of the pump and possible tree removal and landscaping costs. 

Technically, the STEP effluent system being proposed by EU just replaces my current septic tank with a similar 
fiberglass tank and instead of having a drain field, now I will have a pump connected to a low-pressure line that 
requires more responsibility for me to manage and maintain. Also, the proposed system requires solids to be 
removed every 5 years. In other words, again, there's no benefit compared to the existing septic system with the 
same solids removal requirements. 

I am also concerned about how the system will be maintained in emergencies and power outages. 
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The bottom line is that this proposed system places too much cost and too much responsibility on me, the 
homeowner. I am opposed to EU's proposal.  
 
Diane Cordell 
diane.cordell.yyz@gmail.com 
 
 




